Puppet Therapy Institute

For Therapists, Educators and Puppeteers

1190 W. Northern Pkwy, Suite 118B, Baltimore, MD 21210
10715 Charter Drive, Suite 270, Columbia, MD 21044

Summer 2011 Newsletter

Greetings,

I hope everyone is enjoying a beautiful summer. 1 first want to thank all of you for your
continued support. The past 5 years of workshops have been successful and exciting for
all who attended. I wanted to take some time to inform you of some of the new
workshop opportunities that will be offered this fall for PTI. All of my workshops offer
a creative means of approaching difficult topics in a variety of settings. Below is a [ist
of dates for multiple workshops. Please anticipate additional information to follow.

TALL 2011
® September 16, Friday, 6 pm — 9pm, Columbia D
17, Saturday, 9:30 am — 12:30pm, Webconference
® October 9, Saturday 9:30 — 12:30pm Webconference
October 14 Friday 6 pm — 9pm Columbia, UMD
and 15, Saturday 9:30 am -12:30pm
® November 4-5 iy iy

To learn more about what the workshops offer , therapeutic use of puppets,
and how puppet therapy is used to communicate more effectively please visit
my website http:/puppettherapy.com OR http:/freedomthroughtherapy.com
and click the puppet therapy link. If you have any questions feel free to
contact me at jvizzini@puppettherapy.com or call at 443-831-1948.

Blessings,
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Dr. Joanne Vizzini X
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